
    October 18, 2019 

Dear Duzine Families, 

       

*As you may know, Halloween is celebrated in a big way at Duzine. Your child is permitted 

to wear his/her costume during our Halloween Parade. Please send your child’s costume 

to school with him/her and we will help to get him/her dressed. Be sure to send in your 

child’s costume with your child. Keep in mind that no weapons or excessively gruesome 

costumes will be permitted. We have several room parents organizing our party. As 

soon as we are given our party time, we will let you know.  You are all more than welcome to 

join us for our celebration. 

 

*Gently used Halloween costumes are being collected in the front lobby. 

 

*We are looking for parent volunteers to help in the Green Classroom (our school garden). 

Email: duzinegreenclassroom@gmail.com if interested. 

* Duzine’s Harvest Celebration will be Friday, October 25th.   

 

*Book order forms for the month of October were sent home a few weeks ago. We are 

sending home additional book orders for this month. If you and your child are interested in 

buying books, please send in the form along with either cash for the correct amount or a 

check made out to Scholastic. If you would like to order online, our class code is G8PQQ. 

Book Orders will be due no later than Thursday, October 31st, should you be interested in 

making a purchase. 

*Nurse Joy is hoping for some clothing donations. If you have any clothes including 

sneakers, boots, snow gear, jackets that could use a new home, please send them in and we 

will pass them along. If your child has come home with a change of clothes from the 

Nurse’s office, please wash and return them! 

 

* We are hoping to do a baby picture greeting using one of your child’s baby pictures. You 

can either send in a picture that we will scan and return to you or you can email us one in 

jpg form. 

 

        Enjoy your extended weekend! 

        Ms. Favale &  

        Mrs. Hasbrouck 
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